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Comments: Dear Sirs:

 

While I appreciate the desire to maintain the rustic/quiet nature of Sweetwater Lake, I would like to encourage

you to build handicapped-friendly restroom facilities at the proposed campground.  Making restroom facilities too

rustic can cause issues of accessibility for those with limited mobility.

 

I also urge you to reconsider the decision to not designate this area  as a state park.  Putting it in the State Park

system enables better digital access to information about the site.  The site also sounds like it makes sense to

have interpretive staff on a seasonable basis.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.


